
discourse," a democracy clause has been already incorporated mnto the FTAA negotiations.
Cohn's suggestion that Canada diversify its economic relations with Latin Ainerican countries
within the FTAA was echoed by some participants.

7. Conclusion

Discussions continued informally during the evening reception and dinner, when Louis
Bélanger (Institut qubecois des hautes etudes internationales, Université Lavai) updated guests
on the recent developments in creating a Canadian section of the International Studies
Association (effort supported by the CCFPD/DFAIT). Steve Lee ended the Roundtable by
thanking ail the participants for their contributions and coninent to the development of
Canada's foreign policy. He encouraged the scholars interested in contributing te urging policy
development needs to apply with projects to the CCFPD's project fund
< http://cf~p-pec.gc.ca/ProjectFund/proi-e-htm >.


